
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru 
Phase XI/2023/ Selection Post 
Post Category No. KK12523 

Laboratory Attendant IN CGWB 
 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 21/02/2024.  On 

careful consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature 

of following candidates, for Phase XI/2023 for the above post, are held Ineligible, by User 

Department for the reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, 

have also been informed about the Commission’s decision vide email. 

 

FINAL LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

 

S.No Roll No. Candidate Name 
Categ

ory 
Remarks 

1.  1311015681 AJAY KUMAR SC 

Ineligible. As per experience 
certificate, Experience is not in 
required domain.  Experience not 
mentioned in the online application 
form 
 

2.  1311017875 KM AKANKSHA EWS 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

3.  1311050079 AKHILESH SC 
Ineligible. Apprenticeship only. 
Experience Certificate not provided 
by the candidate 

4.  1311064116 NAVEEN KUMAR OBC 

Ineligible. As per experience 
certificate, Experience is not in 
required domain. 
 

5.  1311066854 SHISHUPAL KUMAR OBC 
Ineligible. As per experience 
certificate, Experience is not in 
required domain. 

6.  2311026098 BISWAJIT PATRA SC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

7.  2311029868 AMIT KUMAR NASKAR SC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

8.  2311035886 PRIYA KUMARI SHAW OBC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

9.  2311036137 DEBARATI ROY UR 
Ineligible. As per experience 
certificate, Experience is not in 
required domain. 

10.  2311038591 SNEHASISH MAJUMDAR 
UR/ 
OH 

Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

11.  2311049283 RAJU RAJAK SC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

12.  3311005751 URMILA UNNIKRISHNAN UR 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

13.  4311011015 D PRASHANT SC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

14.  5311009042 SUBE SINGH SC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

15.  5311032497 VAISHALI GAUTAM SC 
Ineligible. As per experience 
certificate, Experience is not in 
required domain. 

16.  8311016299 SUBISANKARI S A EWS 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
considered as work experience 



acquired as part of B.Tech degree 
course. 

17.  8311017366 M K RAGHUL SC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

18.  8311020023 MAHIMA R SC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

19.  9311007632 GADPAYLE NIKITA DILIP SC 
Ineligible. As per experience 
certificate, Experience is not in 
required domain. 

20.  9311008986 
BORKAR SUDHIR 
PURUSHOTTAM 

SC 
Ineligible. As per experience 
certificate, Experience is not in 
required domain. 

21.  9311009694 
GHARDE SWAROOP 
SURESH 

SC 
Ineligible. As per experience 
certificate, Experience is not in 
required domain. 

22.  9311010141 GOURAV DILIP SURWADE SC 

Ineligible. As per the experience 
certificate, Laboratory is not 
accredited or recognized by NABL.  
Experience not mentioned in the 
online application form 

23.  9311014082 
PANDIT GAURAV 
BALASAHEB 

SC 
Ineligible. Experience certificate not 
provided by the candidate. 

24.  1311004720 SUNIL SINGH SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

25.  1311025516 AADITYA JOSHIYA SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

26.  1311030032 MUKESH KUMAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

27.  1311031451 PRATIKSHA SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

28.  1311032305 ARATHI RAJAN UR 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

29.  1311042991 PRINCE KUMAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

30.  1311049191 ANUJ KUMAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

31.  1311049796 TANISHA SINGH SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

32.  2311008486 SANJEET KUMAR DAS SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

33.  2311008667 NIDHI SHARMA UR 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

34.  2311021505 JYOTISH ROY SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

35.  2311023852 ANKIT PRAMANICK SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

36.  2311026510 JUBARAJ ROY SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 



37.  2311028379 KANCHAN DEY SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

38.  2311051280 SUBHANKAR SARKAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

39.  2311061821 SIBARAM BEHERA SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

40.  3311000753 SHIVAKUMAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

41.  3311005898 AMALJITH V J SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

42.  4311001778 ANUSHREE GONDANE SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

43.  4311010990 ABHISHEK NORGE SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

44.  5311010566 ANIL SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

45.  5311013304 PAWAN RAWAT SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

46.  5311018825 SHIVA SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

47.  5311022233 NIKHIL KANNAUJIYA SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

48.  5311028453 GAURAV SINGH SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

49.  5311036127 SANJAY SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

50.  5311045718 RAMLAL SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

51.  5311067182 SUMIT KUMAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

52.  7311013089 SHAILENDER KUMAR SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

53.  8311010238 VEMURI KISHORE BABU SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

54.  8311027797 PRITAM KAYAL SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

55.  9311007170 
DHARGAVE MEHUL 
SUBHASH 

SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

56.  9311008109 SONONE SANDESH RAJU SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 



57.  9311011115 
TEMBHURNE ASHMITA 
GULAB 

SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

58.  9311011684 
SHASHIKANT 
PURUSHOTTAM BORKAR 

SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

59.  9311016421 SHENDE AMOL HARIDAS SC 
Ineligible. Hard copy of online 
application form along with requisite 
documents not received in this office. 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

TENTATIVE LIST OF ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

S.No Roll No. Candidate Name 
Categ

ory 
Remarks 

 9311005386 SAKHARE RAHUL VIJAY SC Eligible 

 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility fully. 

Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled by the 

User Department. 

 

 

SSC (KKR), Bangalore 
Dated: 21.05.2024 

 


